Northern Lights
Gymnastics

Open House 2017

For Preschool and Recreational Gymnastics

“ > Preschool Open House
Boys and Girls aged 16 months through Kindergarten:
Wednesday, August 30" & Thursday, August 31°
9:00am — 1:00pm

Note: Open house structure is not the same as our class structure

(o

Recreational Open House
Boys and Girls age Kindergarten and older
Wednesday, August 30™
3:30 — 4:30pm

Experience the class environment for gymnastics, tumbling and trampoline

NLG Team Exhibition

Wednesday, August 30th
4:30 — 5:00pm
This is an excellent opportunity for beginning gymnasts to see the high-level skills
and routines of the Northern Lights competition team.

Our Open Houses are an opportunity for children and parents to meet the Northern Lights
Gymnastics staff, try our gymnastics equipment, and sign up for fall classes. Each child will
receive a prize to take home. Children should wear soft clothing and tie long hair back.



